
February 18, 2025 

East Japan Railway Company 

PASMO Committee 

Tokyo Waterfront Area Rapid Transit Inc. 

 

Resumption of sales for non-personalized Suica and PASMO Cards 

 

Sales of non-personalized Suica and PASMO cards were suspended in anticipation of card supply 

shortage, but now that we have been able to ensure procurement for the foreseeable future, we are 

putting these cards back on sale starting Saturday, March 1, 2025. 

We thank you for your support and understanding as we continue to work to ensure stable card 

supply. 

 

 

1 Sales start 

Saturday, March 1, 2025 

 

2 On sale products 

Non-personalized Suica, Rinkai Suica and PASMO cards 

 

3 Additional information 

(1) Suica availability 

① Non-personalized Suica cards are available for purchase from Saturday, March 15, 2025 for 

the Shinonoi Line, Shinetsu Main Line and Oito Line in Nagano Prefecture, which are Suica-

supported as of that date. 

② Visit the JR East website to find out how to purchase Welcome Suica IC cards for overseas 

visitors to Japan. These visitors might want to consider the convenient Welcome Suica Mobile 

smartphone app (iOS only), scheduled to be available from Thursday, March 6, 2025. 

 Releasing the Welcome Suica Mobile App for Overseas Visitors to Japan 

URL: https://www.jreast.co.jp/e/press/pdf/0218wsm_en.pdf 

 

(2) PASMO availability 

① Sales locations vary by the individual provider, so please contact or refer to individual PASMO 

Association member company websites. 

② Sales have been discontinued for the popular PASMO PASSPORT IC card for overseas 

visitors to Japan. We continue to explore ways to support customers traveling to Japan from 

abroad. 

 

* “Suica” and “Mobile Suica” are registered trademarks of East Japan Railway Company 

* “PASMO” and “Mobile PASMO” are registered trademarks of PASMO Co., Ltd. 

 


